
Feeney, John M - DNR 

From: Feeney, John M- DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, June 02, 2015 3:22 PM 
'Christopher G. Sitzmann' 

Cc: Nicole L. LaPlant (nlaplant@releeinc.com) 
Subject: RE: QUALITY CLEANERS-GRAFTON BRRTS #02-46560212 

{")0 +' ;;46/G c49-o 

Thanks for calling originally Chris. I just talked to our experts a moment ago and they said indoor air testing is needed in 
the building unless the new building use will be a dry cleaner (that uses PCE) or a nail salon. I also emailed Nicole and 
asked her to send me the pressure test data, and told her that a maintenance plan for inspecting the system is required 
at this time. 

You would want to remove any building material that may be contaminated with solvents prior to the testing, and have 
the normal HVAC system running. Make sure the floor cracks are sealed too. 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http:Udnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

John Feeney 
Phone: 920-893-8523 
Johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 

From: Christopher G. Sitzmann [mailto:csitzmann@sitzmannlaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 2:51 PM 
To: Feeney, John M - DNR 
Subject: QUALITY CLEANERS-GRAFTON BRRTS #02-46560212 

John 
Good to talk with you today. As we discussed Mr. Kuehl passed on AprillO, 2015 
Thank you for getting back to me on the need for additional indoor air sampling before the Kuehl Estate can occupy the 
property. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher G. Sitzmann 
Sitzmann Law Firm Ltd. I Attorney at Law 

231 W. Franklin Street !Appleton, Wl54911 
office: (920) 733-3963 I fax: (920) 733-8873 
csitzmann@sitzmannlaw.com 
www.sitzmannlaw.com 

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS EMAIL MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL USE OF THE 
DESIGNATED RECIPIENTS NAMED ABOVE. This message may be an attorney-client communication, and as such is privileged and 
confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by 
telephone (920-733-3963). Thank you. 
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